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05.31.2024

CREATE HOPE ROtary
in the WORLD Rotary Club of Rio Vista, D-5160

Call the meeting to order: Serdar opened the Rio Vista Rotary Club’s 3541. and the Term's 41. meeting.
As week’s program chair Patty Huyssoon led the pledge and the grace. Jim McPherson graduated from
Riverview Elementary 50 years ago next Friday and tried to lead us in "Country Roads" with Gene's words.

Guest Speaker/Speaker: Patty Huyssoon
Visiting Rotarians:

Guests of Rotarians: Edwin Okamura - Brooke Okamura and David Alatorre

Celebrations/Birthdays:
« Molly’s husband Tony has birthday on June 2nd.
« Patty has been a member of the club since June 2nd 2017.

Treasurer's Report:

Committee Reports:

Molly Coito - She talked about Camp Royal which is a week from next Sunday and is looking to have 60
kids attend! 5 Interacts from Rio Vista. She is very excited!

Tom Donnelly - The evaluation of the scholarship applicants has been completed and they will announce
the winners at the graduation ceremony.

Announcements/Correspondences:

« Jim McPherson - Auctioned off the medallion and the lucky winner for June is Edwin Okamura.
« Serdar Gurel - Sadly announced that Clarence Isadore has resigned.
We will have a short board meeting after the regular meeting.

Confessions:
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Interact:

14 Interact gave us their updates on school and graduation, scholarships and elections. Volcanoes have been
made.

Program:
As the chair person of the Golf Committee, Patty Huysson evaluated the Golf Tournament on May 17th.

Edwin Okamura brought check from the ball launcher at the golf tournament, he also presents Patty with a
thankyou trophy.

Hector and Patty presented the financial spreadsheet from the golf tournament and we cleared a record net profit
for the day!

Hector presented a video of Edwin using the ball launcher.
Patty went into the golf tournament and discussed the day, the proceeds and our winnings. She discussed the
success of the day and all that contributed to the success, thanking the core team of Edwin Okamura, Ed Kingen,

Hector de La Rosa and Lisa Duke with all members contributions.

Great job to all! We discussed the success and the processes we can improve next year. All in all it was an
excellent year and the most profitable tournament yet!

Thank you Patty for the great job!
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Gil discussed the upcoming year and the request of the incoming district governor for a dinner meeting and using
the Poppy House as the location. 16th of August is the proposed date.

Jim McPherson thanked Brooke and the Interact group for being such a great part of Rotary and wished them the
best for their future endeavors.

Next Week’s Program:
Week'’s program chair Jim McPherson will be our speaker next week.

Marble Draw for Donations:
Hector de La Rosa had the right ticket, but he pulled a clear marble.

Mark in your Calendar!
District 5160's Awards and Installation, July 13th, 5:30-8:30PM, Davis Veteran's Memorial Center.

Camp Venture 2024, June 19-23 at St. Mary's College, Moraga, CA




